
   

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our whole school worship, we have spent time considering how Harvest is celebrated around 

the world in different countries and different cultures. Our Year 6 children worked hard to research and 

present their findings to the rest of the school family, through a variety of presentations. The other 

classes enjoyed learning more about our global society and how we can celebrate the rich diversity of our 

world. The children all agreed that celebrating different cultures is a great way of learning tolerance and 

respect for all people.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Rubie Derbyshire in Y5 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Since the 

beginning of the new school year, Rubie has been shining her great manners, respect and her special smile 

wherever she goes around school. Well done Rubie, keep it up; we are all very proud of you. 

Autumn Praise and PTA 

Many thanks to all those who supported the PTA Autumn Praise celebration, last week. I am still receiving 

fantastic feedback about the event. We will announce the grand total next week!  

 

Final Invitation to the St Christopher’s Harvest Celebration  

Please make every effort to join us at St Christopher’s church on Blackpool Road, on Sunday at 9:30am. All children will be 

included, if they come along. We usually have a good attendance at this service and I hope to see you there if you are able to make 

it. 

Coffee Beans Harvest Appeal 2017 

Please continue to support this very worthwhile cause. Children are asked to give a suggested donation of 50p for a coffee bean.  

 

Outdoor Clothes 

As the weather continues to grow colder and wetter, please can you ensure your child has an appropriate weatherproof coat and 

footwear every day. A reminder that ALL clothing, shoes, PE kits, school bags, drinks bottles and lunch boxes MUST be clearly 

named with a non-washable pen. 

Parent Pay 

This is now up and running and is proving to be very successful. Please log in to access your account. 
 

 

                                                       Thank you for your support,   

  

                                                                                                     C M Seagrave 
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Home/School Multi-Cultural Links  

In order to create a greater understanding of other cultures, we would like to collect examples of the 

children enjoying their own experiences of different cultures. Over time we are hoping to gather a bank 

of photographs of the children trying different cultural foods, books, dances, customs, family heritage, 

decorating traditions, cultural games, poems, holidays etc. It may be that you have family, friends or 

neighbours who can help out with our quest. We are interested in finding out more about the different 

cultures within the UK, Europe and the wider world, so please contact school if you have any 

suggestions of your own. Please send into school with any notes, comments or information you’d like to 

share about the experience.  

    


